The Corporation, Executive Board, and Community of
Huron University

wish to extend warm greetings and heartiest congratulations to

Gillian Siddall

on the occasion of her installation as President and Vice-Chancellor at Emily Carr University

on the fifteenth day of February in the year two thousand and nineteen.
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